
 

 

I have been a public servant since 2007, having worked at the Quebec Justice Ministry 

for 8 years, and at the federal level at ESDC until 2019, and at the Justice Department 

for 4 years. Having studied Law, Criminology, and management, gives me a unique 

perspective and an advantage to advocate for the interests of members and steer the 

National Executive Committee in the right direction, which will serve all members equally. 

I have been an active steward of CAPE since 2019 for Local 402 and its president since 

2023. I have also been a member of the NEC since 2020 and have been involved in the 

Collective Bargaining Committee, as well as assuming the role of Chair of the Interim 

Finance Committee. As a dedicated member of our union, I am eager to take on a 

leadership role to continue advocating for the rights and interests of all members. 

Throughout my years of active involvement within the union, I have witnessed the positive 

impact that effective leadership can have on our community. It is my firm belief that the 

role of an EC Director goes beyond representation; it is a commitment to upholding the 

values of transparency, accountability, and unity that our union stands for. 

I am dedicated to continuing the fight for members' rights, ensuring fair treatment and just 

compensation, and creating an environment that fosters professional growth and 

development for all. By seeking a seat on the National Executive Committee, I aim to 

bring a fresh perspective and a steadfast dedication to achieving our union's goals. 

Moreover, I am a strong advocate for the involvement of all regions within our union. Each 

region contributes unique perspectives, challenges, and strengths, and it is crucial that 

their interests are considered in every decision we make. By embracing the diversity of 

our union and valuing the contributions of every member, we can truly create a union that 

is united in purpose and resolute in its mission. 

If elected, I pledge to: 



- Advocate tirelessly for the interests of all members and ensure their voices are heard at 

the highest level. 

- Collaborate with fellow committee members to develop policies that promote fairness, 

inclusivity, and member welfare. 

- Work diligently to enhance communication channels between the union leadership and 

the members, fostering transparency and engagement. 

- Champion initiatives that support professional development, workplace safety, and a 

respectful and supportive working environment. 

- Making sure that the choices of the National Executive Committee and the policies they 

approve are clear, fair, and beneficial for both the Union and its members as a whole. 

Together, we can reinforce the strong foundation that our union is built upon and create 

a brighter future for all members. Your vote matters, and your trust in my capabilities will 

not be taken lightly. 


